
NOTICE TO PUBLIC 
 HACKENSACK PUBLIC SCHOOLS   

HACKENSACK, NEW JERSEY  
 

Regular Board of Education Meeting Notice 
 
Notice is hereby given to the legal voters of the Hackensack School District, in the County 
of Bergen, of the State of New Jersey, that a Public Hearing will be held at the Hackensack 
High School, on April 24, 2025 at 6:15pm, for the purpose of conducting a public hearing on 
budget for the 2025-2026 school year. 2025-2026 Personnel matters will also be discussed. 
Formal Action will be taken. 
 


